
 

 

 

 
 
 
 

 

First Kids 
 
Kids camp 2019 was an amazing experience for all who 

attended.  The campers engaged in bible studies, team 

activities, good food, and most importantly fellowship 

with God and friends. The experience was a privilige to 

be involved with and we are looking forward to future 

camps at Shocco Springs with Student Life Ministries.   

                                               The group that went was an 

amazing group to camp 

with and it was hard to see 

camp end.  All campers 

walked away with an 

experience that will leave 

a lasting impression.  

Worship was tailor made 

for our kids from music, to 

media, to the message that was presented. All aspects 

were on a level that was relatable for kids and adults.  

Camp dates for 2020 will be announced soon!! There 

will be a limited number of spots for campers who are 

interested in attending.  Stay tuned!!!  

 

 

 

I am excited for the future of our Children’s Ministry.  

On August 11th our third grade class was presented and 

promoted to the Children’s Fellowship.  We look forward 

to great fellowship as we learn more about God.   

To the class that was promoted on August 11:  You are 

the messengers.  It was an honor to have been involved in   

I am excited for the future of our Children’s Ministry. On 

August 11th our third grade class was presented and pro-

moted to the Children’s Fellowship. We look forward to 

great fellowship as we learn more about God.  

To the class that was promoted on August 11: You are 

the messengers. It was an honor to have been involved in 

your growth over the course of the year. I know you 

made an impact over the course of the year. I know you 

made an impact on me and you will certainly leave your 

mark on the world!! I cannot wait to see the great things 

you all will do!! 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

The students that were promoted are: Marleigh Burt, Ally 

Chadwick, Annie Gilbert, Maty Guice, Cline Horton, 

Maddox Jones, Ivey Kinsley, Will Mosher, Brady Patton, 

Maddox Scott and Braison Smith.   

 

Fall Wednesday Night dates: 

9/4, 9/11, 9/18, 10/2, 10/9, 10/16, 10/30 
 

Fall Sunday Night dates: 

9/15, 9/22, 9/29, 10/13, 10/27 Contact Alison at 

firstkidsfpfumc@gmail.com if you have questions. 

  

   2 Corinthians 5:17 

  Therefore, if anyone is in    

   Christ, the new creation      

                    has come: 

               The old has gone, 

                the new is here! 
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